
THEOLOGICAL STUDIES   
 

Theological Studies at St Patrick's College, Maynooth is now 
offered as a "Blended Learning" programme.  
More details of the programme are available at: https://
maynoothcollege.ie/courses/higherdiploma-in-theological-studies  
___________________________________________________________ 
 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
RECENTLY DECEASED:    
 

Teresa Keyes 

Mary Simpson 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

Peggy Burke 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Arthur Gaffney 

Bernard Fullam 

Thomas Fullam 

Kathleen Cahill 

Aine O’Molloy 

Michael & Kathleen Casserly 

 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

24th Sunday in Ordinary Time —13th Sep ‘20 MASS TIMES 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m. each 

morning. 

 

Weekend Masses  

Saturday at 5.30 

p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sundays at 9.30 a.m. 

& 11.00 a.m.  

 

Please note there is 

no 12.30 p.m. Mass 

for the moment. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

 
Thought for the day   
 
“The world needs forgiveness; too many people 
are caught up in resentment and harbour ha-
tred because they are incapable of forgiving. 
They ruin their own lives and the lives of those 
around them rather than finding the joy of se-
renity and peace.” (Pope Francis in Assisi in 
2016) His point is that those who do not for-
give, who hold on to resentment, hurt them-
selves almost as much, even if they are una-
ware of it for a while.  
 
Prayer   
 
God, always ready to forgive, we thank you for 
your forgiving love. Give us the grace to show 
the same love and forgiveness to all. Amen.  
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FIRST CONFESSIONS/FIRST 
COMMUNIONS 

Please remember in your pray-
ers all the girls from Miss But-
ler's class in the St Vincent de 
Paul school who will celebrate 
the Sacraments of Reconcilia-
tion and receive First Commun-
ion on Tuesday and Saturday of 
this coming week. They 
have been waiting and prepar-
ing for these great sacraments 
for a very long time and we 
hope that they have very special 
and very happy celebrations. 
 

 

COLLECTIONS/DONATIONS 
 

To donate to our parish you may 
use the Donate Button or place 
your donations, Double Wallet 
envelopes, Family Offering en-
velopes and Easter Dues enve-
lopes into the baskets provided 
at the exit doors or the safes 
(Large Wooden Boxes with slot) 
at the back of the Church. As 
everyday can be regarded as 
‘Sunday’ baskets will be in place 
each morning.  
 
 

CHURCH REPOSITORY/SHOP 
 
The  Church Repository/
Shop has reopened  and 
is open every Sunday 
after the  11.00 a.m. and also on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays  after 
10.00 a.m. Mass We have a 
good supply of sacramental me-
mentos for all occasions. Signed 
Mass Cards are also available 
our Parish Shop as well as from 
the Sacristy. 
 
 
RETURN OF 12.30 p.m. MASS 
 
We had hoped to bring back the 
12.30 p.m. Mass from Septem-
ber. However this will not be 
possible for a little while longer. 
The First Holy Communions are 
taking place over the month of 
September and into the begin-
ning of October and our current 
number of volunteers are 
pushed to the limit  We need 
you , the public to help out if we 
are to keep going. Please drop 
your name and number into the 
Sacristy, call 01 8332772 or e-
mail us at info@marinoparish.ie  

 
COLLECTION  
 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul  
will hold its usual monthly church 
collection this weekend. Enve-
lopes are available in the pew in 
front of you. 
 
CROSSCARE COLLECTION 
 

The Annual Crosscare Collection 
will be taken up next weekend 
September 19th/20th—To facili-
tate envelopes will be placed in 
the pew in front of you. This Col-
lection will replace the usual 
Share Collection. 

 
THE ALZHEIMER SOCIETY   
 

Support the Memory Walk Cam-
paign - Let’s Walk together for 
Dementia services on September  

 
20, in aid of the Alzheimer’s Soci-
ety of Ireland - See  full details 
at  https://alzheimer.ie/get-
involved/fundraising-events/
alzheimer-memory-walk/  
 

DCU  - BA 
 

BA in Theology and Religious 
Studies - Scholarships are availa-
ble for  incoming students. More 
info at www.dcu.ie/dc300 
 
THE PRIORY INSTITUTE  
 

 Online Theology Courses – The 
Priory Institute are now taking 
registrations for autumn online 
theology courses.  
For more information and list of 
courses  go to: https://
prioryinstitute.com/    

           IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 The use of face coverings is strongly recommended . 
 

 In order to relieve the pressure on our volunteers we would 
ask that you come early to be seated in time for start of mass. 

 Please do not kneel, kneeling reduces the physical distance 
between people. 

 To assist with contact tracing please download the HSE App or 
drop your name and contact number into the safes (Large 
Wooden Boxes with slot)  at the main entrance.  
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